















18th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Y5 Sikh Temple Visit

To support the children's learning in topics covered in the RE curriculum, we have organised a visit to the Sikh Temple, the Siri Guru Singh Sabha, Croydon.

Teal Class will be visiting on **Monday 6th October** Lavender Class will be visiting on **Tuesday 7th October**

We will leave school at approximately 9:30am and return by 12.30. We are travelling by bus to West Croydon Bus Station and walking to the Temple. There will be 5 adults with each class. There is no cost for this trip as we are using public transport. Please give your consent for your child to attend this visit by <u>Friday 26th September</u> using the link to the google form below:

https://forms.gle/b46pZ3jjBFm276NBA

Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform, coat and sensible walking shoes. As we will be out over break time, each child should bring a **small rucksack with a healthy snack** (no nuts) and a bottle of water.

As a mark of respect, we ask that pupils bring in a head covering (such as a scarf) for the trip (no hats please).

The children will be supervised by adults at all times.

Yours faithfully,

Year 5 Team

ATWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL